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PRESS RELEASE

DEFERMENT OF ANNOUNCEMENT ON 2022-2027 MULTI-YEAR MAJOR TARIFF

Immediate Release

The Public Utilities Regulatory Commission (PURC) wishes to inform its stakeholders that the

communicated date for the 2022-2027 multi-year major tariff announcement has been deferred
from July 1 to July 15, 2022,

This was necessitated as a result of the following:

Broadening of the tariff consultation process to solicit for more independent views,
Independent verification of submitted projects (completed or work in progress)
Deeper consultations with the key stakeholders such as the Utilities.

The above has led to the need for more time for further review of the tariff proposals submitted

by the utility service providers, and to incorporate the findings of the regulatory audit and views
of all stakeholders across the country.

The Commission has engaged most of its stakeholders, including the Parliamentary Select
Committees on Finance; Mines and Energy; Water, Works and Housing; Development Partners;

Civil Societies; Organized Labor; Industry; Media; Religious Groups; Academia, and the general
public.

The Commission wishes to assure all stakeholders of its commitment to ensuring a transparent,
fair, and an all-inclusive process in determining the multi-year tariff,

For further details please contact Dr. Eric Obutey, Acting Director, Research and Corporate
Affairs, on 0242264081 or by email on eobutey@purc.com.gh.

0

Dr. Ishmael Ackah
Executive Secretary



